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As a participant in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP), all enrolled students 

of Martinsville City Public Schools are eligible to receive daily: one reimbursable 

breakfast and one reimbursable lunch at no charge to the student/household.  

 All reimbursable meals will be served according to the terms of the National 

School Lunch program, National School Breakfast program, and Special Milk 

Program.      

 

Due to the participation in CEP, all enrolled students are eligible for one 

reimbursable breakfast and one reimbursable lunch per day; therefore, it is the 

current practice of MCPS School Nutrition Services to not allow charges on 

student meal accounts.  Ala carte are not eligible to be charged on account. 

All additional entrees, vegetables, fruits, beverages, and snacks can be 

purchased at the ala carte prices as listed on the ala carte price sheets posts at 

each register.  

 

This written meal charge practice will be communicated to all students and 

households by posting on the MCPS School Nutrition Services website and will be 

included in the MCPS Student Expectations Handbook.  

This written practice will be communicated to all division staff prior to the first 

day of school.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Revised 9/2019 

 


